
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

City of Duluth Communications Office
Mayor Emily Larson

411 West First Street • Duluth, Minnesota 55802 • www.duluthmn.gov
For more information contact Kate Van Daele,

Public Information Officer at 218-730-5309

 
DATE: 6/28/2021
SUBJECT: Minnesota Slip Bridge has been restored
BY: Kate
 

Minnesota Slip Bridge has been restored

[Duluth, MN] The Minnesota Slip Bridge has been restored. Bridge lifts will go back to an as needed basis beginning at 2:00
p.m. today.

 The City of Duluth would like thank the public for their understanding while the bridge was out of service yesterday.
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